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Dear Parents,

I want to thank you all for a great school year! This week as we have celebrated our 8th graders and their
graduation I have thought a lot about the accomplishments of all of our students and the blessings of this
school year. It has been a privilege for us as a faculty and staff to be a part of our students' journey and
growth this year.

This summer our office staff will still be here wrapping up logistics from this year and preparing for a
fantastic 2025-2026 school year! The office is open Monday-Thursday from 8:00am-Noon. Please stop by
to see us or feel free to reach out with any questions!

If any 6th-8th grade girls are interested in running Cross Country for SHDHS, there is an informational
meeting on Tuesday, May 27, at 7:00 PM at SHDHS. There are more details are below.

Also, Cross the Bridge for Life is Sunday, June 1, a great family event. They are also looking for volunteers,
which is a great way for our students to receive volunteer hours for Confirmation and support a very
important cause.

Please know that all of our school families are in our prayers this summer! We hope that you have a great
break and we look forward to seeing you back here in August!

God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/cafeteria/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.facebook.com/st.henryschool
https://www.facebook.com/groups/133989659988916
https://www.sthenryschool.net/volunteer/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AAAAA2FA6F9CE9-50677309-after#/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Parent-St.-Henry-Calendar-25-26.xlsx-Option-1.pdf
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=eb3e9d31-21c7-46f6-915d-e1a80a136d31


CruNews 

The 8th Grade Class of 2025
Landon Addison
Alyssa Aileen Aftanski
Jack Alston
Harper Andrews
Leo Bowen
Jacob Brunelle
Liam Michael Burkhardt
Lucas Burton
Paisley Faith Clineman
Jaxon Joshua Foti Faris
Aiden Feldmann
James Fette

Brandon Lorton
Emma Lucius
Danielle Meyer
Chelsea Miller
Samuel Richard Neuhaus 
Benjamin Papp
Cy Parento
Owen Pate
Samuel Price
Dominic Prysi
Kane Schumacher
Jonathan Staley



Grant Finke
Molly Francis
Ashley Teresa Hammond
Brooklyn Klein
Brooklynn Kuebler

Alejandro David Von Wahlde
Mendez
Caroline Washnock
Elaina Wilmhoff
Kate Wright

Congratulations! We rejoice in your accomplishments and know that you are
ready to face the new and exciting challenges that lie ahead. Best wishes to all
of you as you enter high school. May your lives always be centered around
Christ and the Church.

*If your student loses their login information for IXL, please reach out to the office and we can
provide that information!

We are hiring for the 2025-2026 school



year! Are you or someone you know
looking for a new career opportunity as an
elementary educator? St. Henry Catholic
School has openingfor a STEAM teacher.
This is a part-time position. Please send a
letter of interest and resume with
references to Kimberly Wagner,
Principal, kwagner@sthenrynky.com.

Vacation Bible School Help Needed!
Adult and high school/middle school student volunteers are needed to help with
Vacation Bible School, which will take place the last week of July. Adults must be
VIRTUS compliant. This is a great opportunity for our incoming eighth graders to
receive service hours needed for Confirmation, as well as for high school
students needing volunteer hours for the 2025-2026 school year. Click to
volunteer; if you have any questions, please reach out to our Coordinator of
Religious Education, Susan Bier, sbier@sthenrynky.com.

Jesus is Everywhere!

Don't forget to send in your pictures! Whether
you go on a vacation or a stay-cation, take a
picture of your kid/s with Jesus and email it to
kstaverman@sthenrynky.com, and let us know
where Jesus is this summer!

By submitting a photo, you agree to allow the
image to be shared in newsletters and on social
media.

Be safe and have a fun, Jesus-filled summer!

mailto:kwagner@sthenrynky.com
https://forms.gle/ojFSamGFF62Rcd3D6
mailto:sbier@sthenrynky.com
mailto:kstaverman@sthenrynky.com


Sign up for Summer with the Saints

https://formed.org/summer-with-the-saints?utm_campaign=12817297-for-summerwithsaints&utm_source=linkedin&utm_medium=social&utm_content=organiclinkedin-TRL35#sign-up




Cross the Bridge for Life is looking for volunteers! This is the perfect
opportunity for families as well as students needing service hours for the
next school year.

Cross the Bridge for Life is made possible by our generous sponsors and
volunteers that share their time, talent and treasures and we greatly
appreciate each person that brings support in every way.  
 
Let's fill the bridge with the joy of life!!
 
God bless,
Amy Ritchie
CTB4Life Director



ctbfl@covdio.net
 
Sign up link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C054EACA923A0FCC07-56790831-
2025?useFullSite=true#/

SUPPORT YOUR CRUSADERS
VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED ON A

WEEKLY BASIS ... ANY AMOUNT OF
TIME YOU CAN HELP OUT IS

GREATLY APPRECIATED;
SIGN UP ONLINE!

For more information, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com,
​Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, or call the school office,
859-342-2551.

https://link.edgepilot.com/s/5b6bd149/r2_LXxPaokeb44xbdwds7w?u=https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C054EACA923A0FCC07-56790831-2025?useFullSite=true%23/
https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091
mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com


VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training.

To find classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a
session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS coordinator, Leah St.
John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

Date Location

06/18/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

07/02/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

07/29/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

08/06/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

08/19/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com


UPCOMING EVENTS 
August 12: 2025-2026 School Year Begins; noon dismissal

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551
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